
 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                      

 

 

ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

In the framework of the training session on SDAC (Single  Day Ahead 
Coupling)  decoupling organised by SDAC on 3 March 2021, the Transmission 
System Operators would like to give market participants the opportunity to express 
their views about the fallback process currently in place. 

Please share your views by answering the following survey by the 10th of March 
2021. 

The survey can be accessed here. 

 

 

https://consultations.entsoe.eu/markets/shadow-auctions-processes/consult_view/

